
 

The Chartered Institute of Logistics and Transport (CILT) Southern Section  

Event Invitation  

 

 
 

 

 

This event will provide an update and overview on Lyttelton Port Company’s (LPC) business today and 

focus on the future. This will be presented by the LPC Executive Leadership Team.  

• Please be on site prior to 5.00pm   

• Parking detail and instructions to be provided for attendees   

• There will be an opportunity for Q&A following the presentation  

• The session will conclude around 6.15pm  

Please RSVP no later than 24th September via the Eventbrite link  ___________ 

 

  

 

Lyttelton Port Company: Presentation 
Tuesday 29 September – commencing 5.00pm 

LPC Waterfront House, 37-39 Gladstone Quay, Lyttelton 

LPC is the South Island's largest international trade 

gateway, taking Canterbury and the South Island’s goods 

to the world. We are a critical link for Canterbury and the 

South Island, supplying our region with the goods we 

need every day.  

That’s why we take our role in the economic 

sustainability of Christchurch, Canterbury and the wider 

South Island so seriously. We are committed to making 

sure we develop a profitable Port to ensure that it is able 

to handle the projected growth in volumes and that we 

are sustainable in the long-term, while delivering value 

to both our shareholder and the people of our region.  

For more information, visit lpc.co.nz 


